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SEOCH Participants are reminded that the upcoming Christmas Eve (24 December 2022, Saturday), 

New Year Eve (31 December 2022, Saturday) and Lunar New Year Eve (21 January 2023, Saturday) 

are not Business Days and clearing services will not be available. 

 

Nonetheless, clearing services on the respective Business Day immediately before the above 

mentioned eves will be available as usual. 

 

For any enquiries, please contact DCASS hotline at 2979 7222 or email at 

clearingpsd@hkex.com.hk. 

 

 

 

Maggie MK Lai 

Senior Vice President 

Clearing & Depository 

Operations Division 

 

This circular has been issued in the English language with a separate Chinese language translation. If there is any conflict in the circulars 

between the meaning of Chinese words or terms in the Chinese language version and English words in the English language version, 

the meaning of the English words shall prevail.

 

Subject: Clearing Services during eves of Christmas, New Year and Lunar New Year 

Enquiry: DCASS Hotline at 2979 7222 / Email: clearingpsd@hkex.com.hk   
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